Shifting the Balance

Ex-MP Helen Jackson in conversation

If you want to know about the power of our elected representatives and how we can get our voices heard then join us for this informal meeting.

Helen was the MP for Sheffield's Hillsborough Constituency from April 1992 to the recent election, May 2005, when she stood down, partly in protest about the re-introduction of unsocial hours in the Commons.

During her time in Parliament she worked with Mo Mowlam, Peter Mandelson, and John Reid at the Northern Ireland Office, was a critic of the Government' s decision to go to war over Iraq, and fought hard to maintain effective links between the Labour government, the trade unions and the Labour Party.

Prior to becoming an MP Helen was Chair of Sheffield City Council's Employment Committee, developing local solutions to the high levels of unemployment of the 1980's.

Helen has always been an independent, radical member of the Labour Party. She will talk about her life in politics, her achievements and shifting the balance on 

Friday 8 July

1 p.m.

Scotia Works,

Leadmill Road

S1.

(next to the Leadmill Club)

All welcome: there will be tea and light refreshments.

For further information contact Graham Birkin, Active Learning for Active Citizenship (WEA)

0114 2586 326.

graham@birkin194.fsnet.co.uk

